* Dear Parent/Carer,

On Friday 25t October we would like to invite you into nursery for a stay and play session with your
child.

Children should be dropped off at nursery as normal and parents/carers can return to nursery at
10.15am. ’

We look forward to seeing you there.
Many Thanks

Mrs A Willis -
Head Teacher
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